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This week’s winning team was the Bowline team with 58 points.

Cricket
The after school cricket club is full for this block of coaching, however, there may be
another block available next half term.

End of Term Dates
The end of year Class 3 school play will take place on the afternoon of Friday 18™ July.
There will also be an end of term Church Service on Tuesday 22™ July at 9.30am.

Well Done Eco Club

Through the second hand school uniform stall, run by Poppy, Chloe, Phoebe and
Saskia, Eco Club raised enough money to sponsor an endangered animal for a

year. We recently held a vote and the whole school decided to sponsor a polar

bear - in fact a group of five bears on Svalbard Island, Norway. And the cutest

bear ever arrived at school this week! Eco Club would like to say a big thank

you to all who have supported their stall. There is a website linked to the project which
children may like to visit www.panda.org/polarbears

Next Wednesday, along with the monthly cake stall, there will be another chance to buy
second hand uniform. We have plenty of summer dresses and blue tops, small sweatshirts
and several outdoor coats.

Sponsored Walk

Thank you for all the sponsor money which has arrived in school this week. Please
continue to send in the contributions that children raised. Cheques should be made
payable to Devon County Council.

Year 6

We have received a letter for children starting Woodroffe School in September. It relates
to transition dates. There is an evening for parents and pupils on Wednesday 4™ June (no
time stated) and children will visit the school for the day on Wednesday 25™ June —
apparently you may have been given a different date for this which was, however, an
error. If you wish to read the letter it is in the school office.

Bank Holiday
Just a reminder that Monday is a Bank Holiday and school will be closed!



PTFA

Cake Sale — The cake sale is next Wednesday straight after school.

PTFA Meeting — This will also take place next Wednesday (7" May) at 7pm at
The Fountain Head. It would be lovely to see any new faces.

Race Night — The PTFA are hoping to hold a Race Night for parents and friends
etc at Branscombe Village Hall on a Friday or Saturday night next half term. We
need to sell about 100 tickets to make it worthwhile. If you would be interested,
please could you indicate on the form below how many tickets you might want
(by Tuesday 6" May) so that we can start to plan the night. Further details in next
week’s newsletter.

RACE NIGHT FORM

Yes I would be interested in having............cc...... (please specify number) of
tickets for the planned Race Night.

NAINEC..uerrennreeereeeneceenreereconseessssscssssssesssssassssssssas

Contact Tel. NUIMDET ......cccieeeerrreeeeeenneeescececeeceeeesereesessssssssssssones



